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From: Tancy Mill - NOAA Federal <tancy.mill@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 3:16 PM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal; Maria Rea - NOAA


Federal; Howard Brown - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: Upcoming decisions memo description


Hi everyone,


Howard is working on this, fyi. Thanks Howard!


Tancy


On Fri, Apr 5, 2019 at 10:05 AM Tancy Mill - NOAA Federal <tancy.mill@noaa.gov> wrote:


Good morning folks,


The time has come to put the ROC on LTO on the upcoming decisions memo. I've gotten started on it, I just


need you ROC on experts to help me fill in a few details:


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Qow8uF3jYYftLTVc5-

NWw7E7W4C29ASy9VPuBnBPx7s/edit?usp=sharing


Feel free to change anything that I haven't gotten right. Lilah wants to give this to Scott to review Monday


afternoon. Sorry for the tight turn around, I can't believe we are 10 weeks out!!


Thank you ROC on team, for helping me with this!


Tancy


--

Tancy Mill


Acting Division Manager


NOAA Fisheries California Central Valley Office


(916)930-3605


Please note: My email has changed from tancy.moore@noaa.gov to tancy.mill@noaa.gov. Please use this


email from now on. Thank you!


--

Tancy Mill


Acting Division Manager


NOAA Fisheries California Central Valley Office


(916)930-3605


https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Qow8uF3jYYftLTVc5-NWw7E7W4C29ASy9VPuBnBPx7s/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Qow8uF3jYYftLTVc5-NWw7E7W4C29ASy9VPuBnBPx7s/edit?usp=sharing


2


Please note: My email has changed from tancy.moore@noaa.gov to tancy.mill@noaa.gov. Please use this


email from now on. Thank you!



